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Wright State University License No. 34-11912-03
ATTN: Dr. Bruce Austin

Safety Department
T751 Colonel Glenn Highway
Dayton, OH 45k35

Dear Dr. Austin:

This is to confirm the telephone conversation between you and Mr. S. R. Lasuk,
of this office, on August 23, 1982, during which you agreed to inform the WSU
Radiation Safety Committee that Region III requests a written response to the
following questions:

1. Does the Committee consider Mr. Matt O'Connell's training adequate for the
work he has been doing with isotopes since July 5, 19827

2. If any individual is working with isotopes in an Authorized User's laboratory,
but the individual is not designh.ted as an Individual User, what is his
category (status) and how does the Connaittee verify his training?

| The above information is needed in order to adequately evaluate the findings of
the special inspection conducted by Mr. Lasuk at the Hipple Laboratory and
Wright State University last week.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

'' :-'
. .

D. J. reniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section 2
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